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From the Office Rt Hon Sir Greg Knight, President FBHVC 

 
2nd June 2025 
 
 
Ron Gammons Esq., 
Vice-President 
The M G Car Club Limited 
Kimber House 
12 Cemetery Road 
Abingdon on Thames  OX14 1AS 
 
 
Dear Ron, 
 
I am writing to congratulate The M G Car Club on its 95th Anniversary and to wish 
the Club continuing success for the future. 
 
In an ever-changing world, many organisations across a broad range of activities, 
can easily lose their initial momentum and find it a struggle to sustain themselves. 
Some, after a brief existence, even fail to survive.  
 
However, The MG Car Club, founded by true enthusiasts, has since 1930 shown an 
impressive on-going devotion to one of the truly great marques of our motoring 
heritage which has carried the Club forward with a broadening of activities and a 
growing membership base.  
 
The club’s success, decade after decade, is in no small part due to its ethos of not 
only promoting the enjoyment of MG cars, but also in recognising the importance 
of long-lasting friendships.  

 
So, to your world-wide community of MG enthusiasts I am delighted to join many 
others in saying ‘Happy Birthday’ and long may your success continue. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Rt Hon Sir Greg Knight 
President FBHVC 


